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H, FL 32967
(561) 978-1694

December 10, 1996

Dear Gentlemen:

I am writing to inform you that Janice K. Woerth, Inc. has a change of address. The
address has changed from 4800 N. A1A, #210, Vero Beach, Fl 32960 to 5360 E. Harbor

Village Dr., #202, Vero Beach, FL 32967.

I would appreciate this change being made in the records. Thank you for your assistance
in this matter.

Sincerely,

Jan Woerth, President
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